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August 4th, 2020

ATTN: Students
Executive Vice President/Vice President
(Education/Student Support)

Hirotsugu Takizawa

Warning: Daily Life during Summer Holidays

IMPORTANT!
As representatives of Tohoku University, please behave sensibly and
responsibly.
Please set up your mail client to receive DC Mail so you don't miss important
notices from the university.
Please continue to check the Tohoku University website, even during the
summer holidays, for important information.

COVID-19 infections are on the rise in Japan, particularly in the Tokyo metropolitan area. It is
therefore advisable to take precautions against infection during the coming months (especially
during the the Obon and school holidays) as many people travel across prefectural borders during
this season.

During Tohoku University's upcoming summer vacation (August 13 (Thu.) to September 30
(Wed.)), we ask that you please be extra cautious regarding the COVID-19 pandemic.

Stay up to date on the latest COVID-19 information from the national/regional government and
news media, and continue to take measures to prevent yourself from catching, or spreading, the
virus.

WARNING

OAVvoid eating/drinking in large groups and participating in events etc.

OThoroughly implement infection prevention measures in your daily life (follow the "ABC" rule*)
*ABC: Always Be Careful!

OWash hands often [OWear a mask [JAvoid the "3Cs" [Monitor your health

OUse caution when visiting areas where infections are on the rise
Check the advisories in the Emergency Action Plan (BCP) on the Tohoku University website

before planning activities.

OWhen you return home for unavoidable reasons, pay attention to the risk of infection among the
elderly and take thorough measures to prevent infection such as avoiding eating and drinking in
groups.

OAvoid part-time jobs that expose you to the "3Cs"

OFollow university guidelines on extracurricular activities

If you become involved in an accident over the vacation, please report it to your faculty/graduate
school. In addition to COVID-19 prevention, please use caution regarding:

Othe consumption of alcohol
Oftraffic rules and etiquette



Oillegal drugs
OSNS usage
Oheatstroke, food poisoning, safety during marine/outdoor recreation etc.

Contact

Education and Student Support
Department, Student Services Division,
Support Planning Section

Phone: 022-795-7818

Email: sta-gaku@grp.tohoku.ac.jp




